Follensbee, Analisa L

From: Jenie Gao <here@jenie.org>
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2024 2:37 PM
To: Madison Arts; Madison Arts
Subject: Message to MAC members

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello, please forward the following message to the Madison Arts Commissioners:
Thank you for your support yesterday and listening to my needs as an artist. | appreciate your continued enthusiasm for
the Metro project, while recognizing the impact of the delay and real limitations that the new re-siding project has

posed for me.

Thanks for being thoughtful in your recommendation, to honor the integrity of the Metro art project and give me the
support and flexibility | need to update the proposal in a way that makes sense for a 2026 timeline.

| am happy to provide you an update at a later date and look forward to chatting more then.
All the best,

Jenie
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